Letter from the Editor-in-Chief

The Economic Analysis (EA) has published its first issue in 2011
and has made this edition available online. We would like to remind you
that EA is one of the oldest journals in economics in Serbia, with many of
the world’s leading economists on its Editorial Board. Despite we
permanently attempt to wide editorial board and cooperation with

! eminent economists, how we would maintain and improve quality of
¢ é journal.

We will continue to publish scientific articles by well-known foreign and domestic economists
different profiles, how we will introduce our readers with contemporary world economic ideas,
opinions, themes and tendencies. Namely, it is committed to publishing cutting-edge research that
makes theoretical advances to the discipline.

EA is published by the Institute of Economic Sciences twice a year, in April and October.

Sincerely,
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Prof. Dr. Mirjana Radovi¢ Markovi¢
Fellow of World Academy of Art and Science





